
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Radnor Primary School 
Newsletter 

23rd February 2024 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

• Tuesday 27th February – Y2 Pedestrian Training 

• Thursday 27th February – ALN Coffee Morning 10am 

• Wednesday 6th – Friday 8th March – Y6 Storey Arms Residential 

• Wednesday 13th – Friday 15th March – Y4 Llangrannog Residential 

• Wednesday 21st February – INSET Day – school closed for children  

• Friday 1st March – Eisteddfod – children can dress up 

• Thursday 7th March – World Book Day – children can dress up  

• Monday 18th March & Wednesday 20th March – Parent Evening (face to face 
meetings) 

Let’s Get Attendance Back on Track – Every Day Matters! 

Our Whole School Attendance for 6th September 2023 to Monday 19th February 
2024 is 93.2%. 
 
Llongyfarchiadau - Congratulations! 
The top three classes with the highest attendance for  
week ending 9th February were: 
1: Dosbarth 2 with 99.6% 
2. Dosbarth 4 with 94.2% 
3. Dosbarth 3 with 93.6%  

Parent Evening – Monday 18th and Wednesday 20th March 
 
You are invited to make appointments for the school’s next parents’ meetings.  
To make your appointments please login at: https://parentsbooking.co.uk/radnorps 
 
To login you will need to enter:  
 

• Your first name and surname  
• Your child’s first name, surname and date of birth. 
 

Appointments will be available to book from Thursday 29th February and will close 
at midday on 14th March when no further appointments will be able to be made.  
 
Appointment slots will be for 10-minute meetings.   
 

https://parentsbooking.co.uk/radnorps


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

@ RadnorCanton 

 

 

 

 

 

I have a concern - What do I do? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The leadership 
team are:  
Mrs Roderick,  
Miss Wainwright,  
Mr Morgan,  
Mrs Swindell and Mrs 
Pritchard. 
 

Donations  

 

The school has received 

donations of blankets, 

bedding, pillows, quilts and tea 

sets. Many are new and 

sealed or in very good 

condition. 

We would like to invite our 

families into school on 

Thursday 29th February 

between 2:30pm – 3:30pm to 

collect any items that would be 

of benefit. 

These items will be available 

from the hall in the Radnor 

Fach building.  

Please enter the school via the 

school office. 


